
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NOTIFICATION  

REGARDING  

EXTENSION OF THE LAST DATE OF  

ADMISSION TO TWO YEAR D. EL. ED. COURSE  
OF SESSION 2020-2022 

 
In continuation of Board’s Notification No. 128/BPE/D.El.Ed./2020, dated 

08/12/2020, this is to notify for all concerned that the last date of admission to Two Year 

D.El.Ed. Course for the session 2020-2022 has been extended up to 24th December, 

2020.  

This extension has been made on the basis of the requests, received from several 

D.El.Ed. Institutes in the context of the prevailing pandemic situation.  

All concerned are being informed accordingly.    

 

                                                                                                    
                                                                                     (Dr. R.C. Bagchi)                                                                                                                       
      .                                                                                                       Secretary 

West Bengal Board of Primary Education 
Acharya Prafulla Chandra Bhavan, DK  7/1, Sector  II, Bidhannagar, Kolkata 700091 

 2321 1201   2321 1202, 2359 8099, 2359 8135, 2334 8983 

 secretary.wbbpe@gmail.com & secretarywbbpe.ptt i@gmail.com 
web site - www.wbbpe.org & www.wbsed.gov.in/wbbpe 
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